
We strongly support he confirmation of Tom Lamal’s appointment to the Board of Game. We have 

known Tom for many years and know that Tom has decades of relevant outdoor experience, has served 

on the Fairbanks Fish and Game Advisory Committee, is ethical, honest, fair-minded and committed to 

sound State Fish and Game management.  
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